
Dorothy Menasco 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'5/20/2025 
IDOCUMENT NO. 03776-2025] 

From: Stuart shoaf <sshoaf@stjoegas.com> 
Sent Tuesday, May 20, 2025 3:45 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; Andy Shoaf 
Subject: RE: Email address for new docket 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

andy@stioegas.com is correct address 

Stuart Shoaf 
St Joe Gas 
850-229-8216x209 

EMAIL CONTENT AND RESPONSES FOR DISCUSSION 
PURPOSES ONLY AND DO NOT DENOTE MY CONSENT 
ON ANY SUBJECT MATTER WHATSOEVER 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 3:43 PM 
To: stuart shoaf <sshoaf@stjoegas.com>; Andy Shoaf <andy@stjoegas.com> 
Subject: Email address for new docket 

Good afternoon, Mr. Shoaf, 

The Florida Public Service Commission has received a petition of St. Joe Natural Gas Company, Inc., 
from atty Beth Keating at Gunster Law Firm, for approval of tariff changes to implement a temporary 
surcharge to recovery regulatory asset. In setting up the new docket it was noted that the email 
address shown for you in the petition is sshoaf@stioegas.com while our records show your email 
address as andy@stioegas.com. Please advise which email is appropriate for this new docket. 

Additionally, please go to the Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com and navigate to Clerk’s 
Office then Change of Regulated Utility Contact Information, search for your company and review 
the information to see if any contact information should be updated. If so, please edit the information 
and submit the form, and we’ll make the necessary changes. 

Thank you for your help. 

Kind regards, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. 
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